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Dear Families, 

Thank you for all of your support 

for our 2oth Anniversary Gala.  

We had so much fun  with all 

those who have been a part of Kol-

be’s Korner for the past 20 years!  

Thank you for making me feel so 

special. 

 There are only a few open-

ings left for 3 year olds for the 

fall. For those 4 year old students 

going on to kindergarten, most 

elementary schools  are having 

registration.  Be sure to call your 

local school for specific infor-

mation. 

 The Holy Season is upon us.  

This Lent, take time to  turn your 

heart to  our Lord and reflect on 

His journey as we look forward to 

the renewal of Easter.  It is 

through His grace that all things 

are possible.     

 

Blessings, 

Miss Paula 

 

 
 

 
9-15-Lamppost Pizza Restaurant Week 
12—Moorpark Zoo (4’s) 
19—Dad’s Night Preschool 6-7 
pm 
21—Dad’s Day Parent/Toddler 

Don’t forget  

Sunday March 8 

Happenings in March  

We hope you had a wonderful Valentine's 
Day!! As always, our children have fun 
things to look forward to in March!!  St. 
Paddy’s day parties are always fun, as 

well as our Easter parties coming up next 
month.  We hope you enjoy this fun filled 

month!!! Happy March! 

 

THANK  YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CAME 

TO THE  

20th 

Anniversary 

GALA 
What a wonderful event it was.  

We so appreciate all of your 

support to our amazing 

preschool.   



Traditional Irish  
Blessing 

   May the road rise up 
to meet you. 

    May the wind be al-
ways at your back. 

      May the sun shine 
warn upon your face.   

And the rain fall soft up-
on your fields.   

And, until we meet 
again,                                                              

May God hold you in 
the hollow of his hands. 

First and foremost thank you to our Sponsors for helping 
us to make our 20th Anniversary Gala a success!   We are 
grateful to our Parent Board, parents of  the school, pa-
rishioners and alumni who all donated fabulous items for 
our auction. Cheers to 20 more wonderful years of  Kol-
beõs Korner Preschool! 
Spring is coming which of  course means lots of  outside 
time and a perfect opportunity for our spring enrichment 
activities to begin! This month we have a visit from the 
firemen, and the 4 year olds get to visit the Moorpark 
Zoo!   New this year to our enrichment program we have a 
puppy play day!    
Interested in planning fun and exciting programs for our 
kids? Then we think the Parent Board is a great place for 
you! We are looking to add fun and passionate people to 
our team. Applications for 2020 -2021Parent Advisory 
Board will be available in April . 
Happy Spring!  
Kristin & Angie   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Join us all week  for a FUNDRAISER for  
Kolbeôs Korner Preschool!!   

MARCH 9-15th.   
 
Kolbe’s will receive  20% of your total order and we will 
have a contest to see which class can bring in the most 
money.  Thank you for supporting our school.  See you 
there!! 

https://www.lamppostpizzawestlakevillage.com/

